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Dear Friends of Higher Ground:

Here is an excerpt from a letter received from one of the village pastoral students:

| give thanks to Higher Ground Bible Ministry for coming with the Bible teachings. Through these teachings my
life has changed. In the past | had weaknesses and had to strive a lot, but through the Bible studies my
weaknesses have been converted into strengths. The teachings have given me a new way of life. | have learned
how to prepare Bible sermons. | used to interpret the Bible in wrong ways but through Higher Ground |
understand. My heart is full of joy. | have been empowered and motivated through the teachings. | know that
God has a purpose for why | am learning. You have contributed a lot to my life. Thank you so much.

WANGIHA JOSEPH

The prison ministry is also encouraging. There were 40 inmates converted to Christ in the Uganda Prisons. The
number of prisons using Higher Ground lessons has increased to 26. In Kenya there were 25 converted to Christ.
Nenita and Rizty Siroco are our newest addition to Higher Ground. They recently returned to the Philippines
from furlough to begin a new semester in their Bible College. They have been using Higher Ground materials in
their curriculum for a number of years. They taught Theology, Old Testament Survey, New Testament Survey,
and Hermeneutics (how to interpret the Bible). They will now be adding Homiletics (how to prepare Bible
messages). The purpose of the Bible College is to train young people for the ministry.

We appreciate your partnering with Higher Ground in spreading the Gospel and training men and women for
the ministry. These results would not be possible without your help. Your generosity has made it possible for
Higher Ground to reach and teach more people last year than ever before. And 2024 promises to be even
better.

Thank you. God bless you for helping us.

Harold and Joyce Anderson

The Lord gave the word; great was the company of those who proclaimed it.” (Psalms 68:11)
Send checks to: HIGHER GROUND, P.O. BOX 874388, WASILLA AK 99687



